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February 2010 Draft North Coast Instream Flow Policy

Strong Objection to this Draft Policy and Request for Extension of Time

ATTN. SWRCB,

We request that our concerns be made part of the administrative record for the Proposed Policy for
Maintaining Instream Flows in Northern California Coastal Streams.

We urge the SWRCB to revisit and revise the proposed policy. We feel the proposed measures could
have drastic negafive economic impacts on The Sea Ranch and Gualala Communities. People’s lives and
livelihoods could be at stake and in jeopardy if the proposed policy is implemented without revision.

We request that the SWRCB postpone the closure of the public comment period from March 26, 2010,
until a future date. [n this regard we request a 90 day extension of the comment period.

We urge the SWRCB to postpone the Public hearing on April 27, 2010 to a future time so as to allow
additional time for jocal hearings on these measures.

Thank you for considering our concerns.

Clark Beall

Rosemary Beall
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